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ATTACHMENT 3
Layton, David

From: Preugschat, Dave

Sent:  Monday, February 02, 2004 7:31 AM

To: Layton, David

Cc: Napolitano, Jim; Brown, Kathy; Burt, Jim; Millar, David
Subject: FW: Our New Digs

From: Crossler, Jerry

Sent: Friday, January 30, 2004 1:54 PM
To: Preugschat, Dave

Subject: Our New Digs

Just a note to tell you how much my staff likes their cubicies. Although our occupied space is smaller (by about
1/3), the remodel has many blessings:

More efficient use of space.

Standardized space for each staff member.

Cubicle arrangement has most of the things they need close at hand.
Nobody is complaining about their space (unbelievable).

Kudos to King County for this layout.

Jerry Crossler
Division Manager Commercial/Business

King County Department of Assessments
206-296-5123 '

2/2/2004



